
 

Knights of Columbus  
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Saint William Catholic Church  

November 2019 New Letter 

Time to say Thanks  
 

Brother Knights,  

 

Every day is another day to say thanks to God for giving us another day, and to 

say thanks for all that we have been blessed with and continue to be blessed with.  

Not a day goes by that I don’t give thanks for my upbringing and the experiences 

my family and I shared, whether good or bad they were things we won’t ever 

forget and learned lessons from.  

I give thanks every day for the gift I’m given to lead our council by our past works 

and the works we continue. None of this is possible without all of you. 

As Knights, we have the opportunity to set examples at home, at work, at church 

and our community.  

I give thanks to each of you and your families, as the largest ministry at Saint 

William, it’s an honor to always hear how great our council is, the good works that 

we do and continue to do.  

 

We are now starting our month of thanks and will jump into the Christmas season 

quick.  

 

Thanksgiving Day will be upon us soon, this means the Annual Annie’s Way Dinner 

planning is beginning. As has been the tradition for many years, the Knights will 

pass a list for thawed turkey donations that will be cooked the night before. 

Your donation of turkeys , or side items that can be served as a part of the dinner 

is being requested. For as many years Tino Hernandez heads up this meal that 

serves the community.  



Thanks Tino. 

Our council annually Serves up a Breakfast with Saint Nick Pancake and Sausage 

Breakfast to our parish families. This breakfast is a way to say thank you to our 

parishioners for supporting the Knights and our works.  

The dinner will be held Saturday December 7th, prep time will begin at 7 am and 

serving from 8 – 11 am  

Thanks to Rick Mara for heading up the breakfast, please offer to sign up, help e 

mails will follow up in the next few weeks. 

 

My last reason to say thanks is for our military. Monday November 11th is 

Veterans Day. Please say thanks to all who served and those that continue to 

serve our country and protect our freedom. 

 

Thanks and God Bless,  
Greg Castro / Grand Knight  

512-217-4717 

gregkc9368@gmail.com           /        kofc9368.org 

******************************************************************* 

Upcoming events:  

 

November 6th:  

Monthly Business Meeting 

7 pm Deacon Richard will lead the Rosary  

7:30-8:30 business meeting 

8:30 light meal and fellowship 

 

November 13th: First Degree Ceremony / Saint William Pavilion  

Candidates report at 6:45 pm, Degree begins 7:15 pm  

All can attend  

 

November 15th: Table set up request from the Catholic Daughters Annual Craft Fair  

Saint William Parish Hall, help is requested at 5 pm.  

Contact Greg Castro for details 512-217-4717 or send e mail to: gregkc9368@gmail.com to 

volunteer 

 

November 16th: Catholic Daughters Craft Fair / Parish Hall  
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November 16th: St Dominic Savio Annual Casino help request for blackjack dealers, work 

roulette and craps tables.  

Please contact Mike Goertz 512-923-5734 to volunteer or e mail: goertz_m@exfluor.com 

 

November 23rd: Father Henry will perform a “Brown Scapular Ceremony”  

After the 8:30 am mass on that Saturday morning.  

For those of you who would like to know what the ceremony is about, please review this link: 

https://www.sistersofcarmel.com/brown-scapular-information.php 

 

November 27th: Turkey Drop off, 3 pm at the Pavilion 

Contact Greg Castro 512-217-4717 or e mail: gregkc9368@gmail.com to donate a turkey or side 

item, also if you need to make other arrangements for a turkey drop off  

 

November 28th: Annie’s Way Thanksgiving Meal / St William Parish Hall 

Prep time 8:30 – 11 am,  meals is served there after until 2:30 pm  

Contact Tino Hernandez 512-748-1763 

 

December 6th: First Friday Mass, 6:30 am mass at Saint William with a fellowship breakfast at a 

local restaurant to be determined, organized by Tom Bernhard 

 

December 7th: Breakfast with Saint Nick, prep time begins at 7 am in the parish hall, serving 

time from 8 – 11 am  

Rick Mara 512-626-3899 for more info or to volunteer 

 

****************************************************************************** 

 

2019 KC 9368 Officers:  

Chaplain: Father Dean  

Grand Knight: Greg Castro 512-217-4717 / gregkc9368@gmail.com 

Deputy Grand Knight: Kevin Furey / specialkguy@gmail.com 

Financial Secretary: Mike Goertz / goertz_m@exfluor.com 

Treasurer: Stephen Todd / stodd3609@gmail.com 

Recorder: Tom Bernhard / tom@bernhard.org 

Advocate: Frank Alvarez / ecsburgess@gmail.com 

Chancellor: Rick Mara / richard.mara@dell.com 

Warden: Larry Hays / lhaysfarmers@gmail.com 

Inside Guard: Robert Saldibar / onegreentractor@yahoo.com 

Outside Guard / Gerald Boyer / gboyer61@gmail.com 

1st year Trustee: Ken Madsen / kenfmadsen@mac.com 

2nd year Trustee: Robert Prybyla / rprybyla@sbcglobal.net 

3rd year Trustee: Joe Gonzalez / joe.gonzalez@dell.com 
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Program Chairs:  

Program Director: Kevin Furey (DGK) 

Church Committee Chairman: Marvin Felux  

Community Chairman: Larry Hays 

Culture of Life Chairman: Robert Prybyla 

Council: Vacant 

Youth: Vacant 

Family: Ken Madsen 

 

 


